
1st February 2019 

This week in maths we have introduced and practised column (short) multiplication and bus 

stop division.  The children have approached these new concepts with a great attitude, using 

their Emerald powers to ‘stick with it’ even when they have found it challenging.  

In English, we have almost completed our poems about George’s Marvellous Medicine, which 

we are hoping to share with our peers next week. 

Also, this week we have started to ask questions about Edward Jenner.  Using their 

questions as a focus point, the children watched a video, carried out research online and used 

books and articles to gain answers and further knowledge on him. 

   

 

 

In French, we have explored how to say greetings, parts of the body and numbers.  We can 

almost sing ‘Heads, Shoulders, Knees and Toes’ in French! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

Homework is due on Thursday 14th February and will be shared with parents on this day from 

3pm-3.20pm.  

Please sign and return Berkley Castle trip forms. 

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them. 


